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September 26, 2025 

Honorable Scott S. Harris 
Clerk 
Supreme Court of the United States 
Washington, D.C. 20543 

Re: Jouppi v. Alaska, No. 25-246 

Dear Mr. Harris,  

The petition for a writ of certiorari in this case was filed on August 29, 2025. The State 
filed a waiver of its right to file a response, and the Court requested a response. The 
State’s response is now due on October 17, 2025. 

The State respectfully requests, under Rule 30.4 of the rules of this Court, that the time to 
file the response be extended by 31 days, to and including November 17, 2025. 

This extension is necessary due to my previously assigned matters including a brief due 
in the Alaska Supreme Court on October 20, 2025, and a conference on October 6-8, 
2025, where attendance is mandatory for Alaska state prosecutors.  

Sincerely, 

Donald Soderstrom 
Assistant Attorney General 

cc: Samuel B. Gedge 
Michael N. Greenberg 
Robert John 


